
LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc is not a licensed medical doctor or therapist and therefore 
does not offer medical advice, diagnose or treat disease or psychological conditions. You should 
consult with your own medical doctor or mental health care provider before initiating any type of 
therapies.

Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc services are NOT a replacement for common sense, your 
own intuition or current medical care.

When you agree to work with Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc, whether it is via 
complimentary consult or paid session, you legally release Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc 
of any responsibility for your healing process and possible legal action. This means you release, 
waive, discharge and covenant not to sue Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc from or for any 
liability, claims, demands, actions and causes of actions whatsoever related to any loss, damage, 
injury (including death) that may be sustained. Except in the case of gross negligence or 
malpractice, you or your representative(s) agree to full release and hold harmless Music Care Inc 
aka Musimorphic Inc from and against any and all claims or liability of whatsoever kind or 
nature arising out of or in connection with Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc service(s). 
Lastly, Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc reserves the right to refuse or terminate service to 
anyone, at any time and will use all due diligence and discretion to verify that “1 on 1” or group 
workshop work with Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc will be a good fit.

 

DISCLAIMER: THIS WEBSITE DOES NOT PROVIDE MEDICAL ADVICE

The information on this website, including but not limited to: classes, instruction, consults, text, 
graphics, images and other material contained on this website are for informational purposes 
only. The purpose of this website is to promote physical, mental, emotional, and spiritual 
education and healing and further knowledge of various health topics. It is not intended to be a 
substitute for professional medical advice, diagnosis, or treatment. Always seek the advice of 
your physician or other qualified health care provider with any questions you may have regarding 
a medical condition or treatment and before undertaking any new health care program, and never 
disregard professional medical advice or delay in seeking it because of something you have read 
on this website.

This website does not recommend or endorse any specific tests, physicians, products, procedures, 
opinions or other information that may be mentioned on this website. Reliance on any 
information appearing on this website is solely at your own risk.

HIPPA COMPLIANCE



Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc complies with both the spirit and letter of the The Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA or the Kennedy–Kassebaum Act)

Legal Disclaimer as Required by the State of California This Legal 
Disclaimer allows alternative practitioners to practice legally in the 
State of California

According to the California Health Freedom Act (SB577), the following information must be 
disclosed to you. Please retrieve the full text of SB577 from the Official California State 
Legislative Information website: http://www.leginfo.ca.gov/ The California Health Freedom Act 
was signed into law on September 23, 2002. This bill allows the full practice of alternative 
methods by non-licensed individuals, within certain clearly defined parameters. As of January 1, 
2003, alternative practitioners are allowed to practice freely in California. Music Care Inc 
(Practitioner) is not a medical doctor or licensed physician. Persons with a psychological or 
physical illness that require a medical doctor should contact licensed medical practitioners. 
Practitioner’s spiritual counseling services are alternative or complementary to healing arts 
services licensed by the State. Practitioner’s spiritual counseling services are not licensed by the 
State of California. No statement by Practitioner should ever be taken by the client as a 
recommendation to discontinue the use of legal drugs or controlled substances prescribed by an 
appropriately licensed practitioner. Any third party information (such as books or articles) 
provided is entirely educational in nature, and it is up to the client to use his or her own 
independent judgment in assessing or utilizing such information. Practitioner’s counseling 
services are comprised of several non-invasive therapeutic modalities including but not limited 
to: counseling, meditation, education, movement, sound, breath work, and somatic response. The 
synergy and integration of these support clients in deeply contacting, accepting, understanding, 
releasing, healing, embracing, loving, evolving, and celebrating all aspects of their inner nature 
and outer life expression. Specifically, Practitioner’s counseling services assist individuals to 
create harmonized awareness and balanced growth on spiritual, mental, emotional, energetic, and 
physical levels of being. For these purposes, Practitioner employs many therapeutic tools 
including, but not limited to: meditation techniques, communication techniques, personal and 
spiritual counseling, philosophical inquiry, movement, breath work, emotional journeying, 
somatic feedback, education, channeled guidance, energetic healing, and subjective research.

All spiritual and other counseling and coaching services provided, including client information 
and sessions, are kept strictly confidential and fall under the auspices of spiritual counseling 
confidentiality protections afforded by law to clergymen and their parishioners.

Music Care Inc aka Musimorphic Inc does not provide, condone or support the use of illegal 
substances or any other illegal activities. In particular, psychedelics are not inherently healing 
outside of therapeutic or ceremonial settings and serious negative consequences have been well 
documented from illegal, recreational use of these substances. Clients who wish to explore the 
therapeutic and/or ceremonial use of illegal substances are encouraged to collaborate with 

http://www.leginfo.ca.gov/


experienced and qualified medical and/or religious professionals to minimize the inherent risks in 
using psychedelics.


